
 

 

                                                                                                           Monday 29th April 2024 

Dear Families,                        

Every Day Counts – The Power of a Pizza Party! 

Congratulations to our WINNING classes over the past couple of weeks. Monument 

Class revelled in their success on their first day back to school! We were delighted 

to have a draw last week with both Piccadilly and Kennington achieving 100% 

attendance! This is great news – keep it up.  

Attendance figures continue to remain high. Let’s work    

together to keep this up. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

So much to CELEBRATE! 

Panathlon Event 

We continue to attend a number of borough and 

Federated sporting events with our Federated Netball 

tournament this week. Well done to our Year 5 and 6 

children, who competed. We are very proud of you all. 

HUGE congratulations to Aafia 

(Euston Class), who recently 

won the GOLD medal in a 

Surrey county Judo trial 

competition winning all 5 

bouts in her under 32kg 

category! Aafia is currently 

number ONE in Surrey county 

for her weight category. WELL 

DONE, Aafia. 

 

  

She' s now competing at 

national level for Surrey and 

will be on track to joining her 

siblings in the England squad 

when the GB National Schools 

Developing Good Habits 

Support your child in practicing good daily habits, such as:  

• Finishing home reading and placing it in his/her backpack;  

• Laying out clothes and packing a snack in the evening;  

• Maintaining a regular bedtime for a good night's sleep; 

 • Leaving early enough in the morning to get to school on time;  

• Turning off electronic devices one hour before bedtime.  

Contact the school in the morning to communicate your child’s 

absence 



 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Mrs Bull and Mrs Hart  

Maia bravely cut her hair 

and donated it to The Little 

Princess Trust. This charity 

provides wigs to children, 

who have lost their hair due 

to cancer treatment or 

other conditions. Well 

done, Maia 

Families delighted in the end of term 

‘Spoken Word’ performance last term. 

Well done to a wonderful cast of children 

and team! 
Congratulations 

to Miruthan for 

being awarded a 

GOLD writers 

certificate for his 

creative piece of 

writing. Keep it 

up!  

 

Important online safety 

information about Shopping 

Platforms from The National 

Online Safety:  

https://nationalonlinesafety.com 

Please may we remind you that 
your child must be wearing 
school uniform only. We do not 

expect to see children in 
hoodies or other outer 
garments. Children should not 
be wearing jewellery or 
fake/painted nails. Thank you 
for your support. 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/

